
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Postponed 
until further notice! 

 
UNITE HERE Local 75 

General Membership Meeting 
scheduled for  

Tuesday, April 14, 2020  
has been postponed due to the 

current crisis. 
  

 

 
Stay Well. Stay Safe. 

Organize Here. Win Here. UNITE HERE! 

UNITE HERE Local 75    |    www.uniteherelocal75.org    |    info@uniteherelocal75.org 
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